
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

         Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit  
 

1400 TENTH STREET   SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA   95814 
TEL 1-916-445-0613     state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov    www.opr.ca.gov 

 

Gavin Newsom 
Governor 

Samuel Assefa 
Director  

 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
Date:   May 2, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022040576 

Oak Hill Municipal Well 

                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: Revised NOA-I-Oak Hill 

Well.  All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



CITY OF PETALUMA 
POST OFFICE BOX 61 

PETALUMA, CA 94953-0061 

Teresa Barrett 

Mayor

Brian Barnacle 

D’Lynda Fischer 

Mike Healy 

Dave King 

Kevin McDonnell 

Dennis Pocekay 

Councilmembers 

Public Works & Utilities 

City Engineer 

11 English Street 

Petaluma, CA 94952 

Phone (707) 778-4303 

Environmental Services 

Ellis Creek Water 

Recycling Facility 

3890 Cypress Drive 

Petaluma, CA 94954 

Phone (707) 776-3777 

Fax (707) 656-4067 

Parks & Facility 

Maintenance 

840 Hopper St. Ext. 

Petaluma, CA 94952 

Phone (707) 778-4303 

Fax (707) 206-6065 

Transit Division 

555 N. McDowell Blvd. 

Petaluma, CA 94954 

Phone (707) 778-4421 

Utilities & Field Operations 

202 N. McDowell Blvd. 

Petaluma, CA 94954 

Phone (707) 778-4546 

Fax (707) 206-6034 

E-Mail:  publicworks@

cityofpetaluma.org

April 29, 2022 

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse 

1400 Tenth Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

Re:  Updated Notice of Availability-Intent to Adopt Mitigated Negative  

Declaration, Petaluma Oak Hill Municipal Well Project, SCH No. 2022040576 

To: State Clearinghouse 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Petaluma is providing an updated Notice of 

Availability / Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Oak Hill 

Municipal Well Project (SCH No. 2022040576).   

The revised notice includes an updated hyperlink to the City’s webpage at which the 

IS/MND is available for review in electronic format. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Hererra, Senior Civil Engineer 

City of Petaluma 

Public Works and Utilities Department 
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